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March 2013 

 

Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates visit                  
goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
 *Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
 

CN00026AD 

 
Scarborough and Queen Street intersection works  

From 6:30pm Friday to 5:00am Monday on the weekend of 1 to 4 March 2013, the intersection 
of Scarborough Street and Queen Street, Southport, will be partially closed. 

Construction crews will work around the clock to lay track during the quieter weekend traffic period. 
Motorists are advised to avoid these road works and seek alternative routes where possible. 

Traffic changes:  

 Partial closure of the intersection 
of Scarborough and Queen Street 
(see map 1). 

 Queen Street eastbound will be 
closed to through traffic. Motorists 
should detour via Scarborough 
Street to reach the Gold Coast 
Highway (see map 2 overleaf). 

 There will be no right turn from 
Scarborough Street to Queen 
Street. Motorists heading south 
along Scarborough Street should 
detour via White Street. 

 Motorists will still be able to travel 
westbound along Queen Street. 

 Pedestrian access routes will be 
maintained around the 
construction area. 

 

What to expect: 

 Construction crews will work from 6:30pm Friday to 5:00am Monday over the weekends to 
ensure the intersection is re-opened to motorists by 6:00am.  

 Installation of safety barriers and fencing to contain the construction area. 

 Construction will include excavation and installation of underground services. 

 Heavy machinery, such as excavation and crane movements to facilitate construction activities. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” (quieter) style reversing alarms to reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare to nearby residence.  

 Traffic controllers and detour signs will be in place. 
 

Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Map 1: Intersection works 
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Map 2: Alternative routes 


